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Docket No.: 50-252 August 1, 1984

Mr. Glenn A. Whan, Reactor Administrator
University of New Mexico
Chemical & Nuclear Engineering Department
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87131

Dear Mr. Whan:

This is in response to your letter of July 17, 1984 requesting a 30-day
extension of time for resubmittal of your revised reactor emargency plan.
Your request is approved and we will expect to receive your revised plan
by September 20, 1984. If you need any further information, please contact
Angela Chu, our newly assigned Project Manager for your facility, at (301)
492-9798.

Sincerely.

Original signed by

Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization and Special

Projects Branch
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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Docket No.: 50-252

-Mr. Glenn A. Whan, Reactor Administrator
University of New Mexico
Chemical & Nuclear Engineering Department
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87131

Dear Mr. Whan:

This is in response to your letter of July 17, 1984 requesting a 30-day
extension of time for resubmittal of your revised reactor emergency plan.
Your request is approved and we will expect to receive your revised plan
by September 20, 1984. If you need any further information, please contact
Angela Chu, our newly assigned Project Manager for your facility, at (301)
492-9798.

Sincerely,

Ek? 0. h= &= ^
Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

.

Standardization and Special
Projects Branch

Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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University of New Mexico 50-252

cc w/ enclosure (s):

City Manager
City of Albuquerque
City Hall
Albuquerque, New Mexico- 87101

~ State Planning Office
Division of Natural Resources
Room 403, Executive Legislative Bldg. -"'"-- ~

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Attorney General
Department of Justice
State Capitol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503
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THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO
*

ALBUQUERQUE.NEW MEXICO 87131

July 17, 1984

_.

_ _ _ .

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-252

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Your recent letter to Professor David Woodall regarding the~ University
of New Mexico Research reactor emergency plan has been forwarded to
my attention. During the past year Dr. Woodall has been on sabbatical
leave in Mexico and I have served as Reactor Administrator. Unfortu-
nately, both Professor Woodall and I have research committments this
summer that make it very difficult for us to work on a revision of
the reactor emergency plan until mid-August. Accordinglff-I wish to
request a 30-day extension of time for the resubmittal of our revised
reactor emergency plan.

Sincerely,

e

Glenn A. Whan,

Professor & Chairman
Reactor Administrator
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cc: D. M. Woodall
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CHEMICAL & NUCLEAR ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
TELEPHONE 505: 277-5431


